To: All District Chairmen From: Frank T. Inouye Subject: General Scholarship Committee Meeting

Now that the actual Scholarship Fund Drive is underway, new problems have arisen, in that some Blocks have voted "no" on the door-to-door soliciting, other Blocks have no Block Managers and have not voted one way or the other, and some Blocks are still undecided. To discuss ways and means of getting the cooperation of these Blocks, I would like you to come to the "Y" Lounge (23-25 H) next Wednesday, September X, at 1:30 p.m.

By then, you all should have something to report on how the Drive is going on in some of the Blocks in your Districts, and the Caucasian Personnel Drive will have been begun. Mr. Carter of the Education Dep't. requested us not to begin soliciting from them until next week, because quite a few were not in the Project, and would not be back until then.

If you have already begun soliciting from the Blocks in your District, please bring a record of the money received, so that the Sentinel can publish a report on how it is going.

Please bring along as many of your helpers as you can. for it is very important that everyone understand how we are making out, and how we are going to approach those Blocks where the Block meetings decided against the door-to-door solicitation.

And please do not feel that the job is too hard or too slow; we must not be discouraged now. From now on, we must all work harder than ever and each of us do our upmost to make this Scholarship Fund Drive a success. "We have just begun to fight!"

Respectfully.

Frank T. Inouye

Camante